
YEARBOOK UPDATE 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Yearbook extension!! You will be able to purchase yearbooks till noon on Tuesday, 

February 7th. Books will be printed to order—there won’t be extras. You must reserve 

your copy today! 

 

Important Facts 

 

• Namestamping is no longer available. 

 

• Each child’s individual class photo will be included in the Yearbook for ALL 

grade levels, Pre-K – 4th. 

 

• 4th Grade Baby Photos should be submitted by March 10th. 

 

• Personal Ads are $10. The price listed is $15. The PTO will reimburse you $5.  

 

• You may still purchase itags, ebuzz (current events supplements) and autograph 

page supplements online. 

 

• 4th graders will receive their yearbooks at the 4th grade picnic on Friday, June 16th 

and have the opportunity to sign autographs with their friends.  

 

• Ad photos pixilating? Click on need help or call 877-723-6344.  

 

• Pre-K to 3rd grade will get their yearbooks on Monday, June 19th. 

 

• View the attached Yearbook Flyer for Yearbook content details. 

 

• Upload your photos – we want to include everyone! App upload info attached or 

go to yearbookforever.com, enter your school and use the code mem2016. 

 

Purchase a yearbook today so your child can join the fun! 

 

 

Tammy King 

Yearbook Chair 

 

TammyKing@aol.com 

 

 

 


